
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 

Restoration Infographic – 
Waterdown to Finch Project 
Imperial’s Sarnia Products Pipeline has been operating safely 
in the Greater Toronto and Hamilton Area for many years. The 
Waterdown to Finch Project is a proactive measure to ensure 
continued safe and reliable fuels supply by replacing 63-kilometres 
of the pipeline, from our Waterdown pump station in rural 
Hamilton to our storage facility in Toronto’s North York area. 

As part of our ongoing commitment to reduce local disruptions during the 
Project and beyond, Imperial has developed an Environmental Protection 
Plan as well as a Restoration Plan that will be implemented following 
construction. These plans will help minimize impacts and return affected areas 
as closely to pre-construction condition as possible. 

Environmental Protection Plan Prevent topsoil loss from wind Comply with regulatory, permitting 
and landowner commitments and water erosion 

Providing environmental management and 
protection measures for clean-up and restoration Establish a vegetative cover 
after construction, the plan enables Imperial to: for surrounding vegetation 

and land uses 

Restoration Plan 
Returning affected areas to pre-
construction conditions can be done within 
one to three years post-construction by: 

Landscaping farmland and private properties 
in residential areas back to pre-construction 
conditions or providing compensation where 
this cannot be completed 

Maintaining land use 

Ensuring operational and maintenance 
requirements are met including keeping 
the right-of-way clear of vegetation 

Before After 

Restoration 
Process 
Restoration of 
impacted lands 
requires the 
execution of 
a seven-step 
process. 

For more information, please visit imperialoil.ca/waterdowntofinch 
or contact us by email at questions@imperialon.ca or by phone at (416) 586-1915. 




